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Product Discontinuance Notification––PDN# 0000395537 

24th August 2023 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We would like to inform you that Moxa is going to discontinue the TN-4900 Series non-coated models. 

This process will begin 30 September 2023. 

 

If you need any of these discontinued products for an existing project, please contact your Moxa sales 

representative to place orders before31 January 2024. Also, please note that last-buy orders may be 

subject to availability. 

 

Please review the details below to determine how these discontinuances will affect your products 

and/or operations. 

 

Which products will be discontinued? 

The following products will be discontinued. Also, see the models recommended to replace the soon 

to-be-discontinued models, as well as when the replacement models will be available for order. 

 

Discontinued Recommended Replacement Available for Order 

TN-4908-8GTX-WV-T TN-4908-8GTX-WV-CT-T Available Now 

TN-4908-ETBN-4GTX-4GTXBP-WV-T TN-4908-ETBN-4GTX-4GTXBP-WV-CT-T Available Now 

TN-4908-ETBN-F-4GTX-4GTXBP-

WV-T 

TN-4908-ETBN-F-4GTX-4GTXBP-WV-

CT-T 

Available Now 

TN-4908-4GPoE-4GTX-WV-T TN-4908-4GPoE-4GTX-WV-CT-T Available Now 

TN-4908-ETBN-4GPoE-4GTXBP-WV-

T 

TN-4908-ETBN-4GPoE-4GTXBP-WV-CT-

T 

Available Now 

TN-4908-ETBN-F-4GPoE-4GTXBP-

WV-T 

TN-4908-ETBN-F-4GPoE-4GTXBP-WV-

CT-T 

Available Now 

TN-4916-8PoE-4GPoE-4GTX-WV-T TN-4916-8PoE-4GPoE-4GTX-WV-CT-T Available Now 

TN-4916-ETBN-8PoE-4GPoE-

4GTXBP-WV-T 

TN-4916-ETBN-8PoE-4GPoE-4GTXBP-

WV-CT-T 

Available Now 

 

Applicable differences in specifications 

In this table, we list the difference in specifications between the discontinued products and the 

recommended replacement products. 
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Specification TN-4900 Series non-coated models 

(Discontinued) 

TN-4900 Series coated models 

(Replacement) 

Conformal Coating No conformal coating With conformal coating 

 

Please note that all service rules (e.g., warranty) still apply to discontinued products. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your regional sales representative. 


